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Message from Mrs Crompton 

Thank you for all your support at our Christmas Fair this week, a grand total of nearly £800 was 

raised which is amazing - the children are going to enjoy Jack and the Beanstalk pantomime on 

10th December fully funded by our Christmas fair. 

We have made some changes to our Christmas Disco on Tuesday 17th December following 

parent feedback that families wanted to go and get children changed into disco clothes - we 

agree!! Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children will go home at 3.15pm as normal and get 

changed and glammed up returning to school for their Christmas disco at 4pm - 5.15pm. The 

disco is £4 and includes a hot dog and drink (vegetarian options will be available). School 

Council will be hosting the disco as part of their responsibilities. Please come along and support 

them. 

Nursery Disco will be separate as it is too overwhelming for most little ones with the rest of the 

school in the dark - their disco will be part of the afternoon session at 2.15pm - 3pm and 

Morning Nursery children are invited back too. The cost of their disco is £1 and Nursery children 

can wear their disco clothes that day. 

I know families are busy getting ready for Christmas - make sure you have a copy of the dates 

handy so you don’t miss what is going on! 

There is an expectation that children are in school everyday! Here is 

this week's attendance and lates.  

 

 



'Well done' to this week's Shadsworth Stars .... 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



Take a look at this week's Picture News                         Week 

Commencing 25th November 2024  

 

 

 



 

 



 

Useful Information  

 

1 - Accurate information is a key part to motivation  



 

 

 

 

As you are aware we use ParentMail for our communication. Please download the App to 

receive notifications to enable you to keep up to  date on school communications and 

completion of relevant  documents etc. Also please check out our school facebook page.  



 

Breakfast Club Rule 

 

IT IS ESSENTIAL EACH TIME YOU DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT BREAKFAST CLUB, YOU BRING YOUR 

CHILD INTO THE SCHOOL HALL, GIVE YOUR CHILD'S NAME AND MONEY TO THE MEMBER OFF 

STAFF SAT AT THE TABLE NEAR THE PATIO DOORS.   

 

PLEASE DO NOT DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT THE SCHOOL GATES. 

 

Please can we remind you that Breakfast Club needs to be paid for daily, it is £1 per day or £4 

for the week to be paid in advance on the Monday - Thank you 

Mini minds Matter 

Introducing our mindful calendar, each month the calendar will give you ideas and 

suggestions of how to be more mindful as a family.  Please take a few moments to look at the 

calendar, share the information with your child/children, have fun and enjoy! 

 



 

For the safety of our children, please can we remind all  

Parents/Carers Do not park on the car park at school. This is for staff 

parking only. It is not for pick-ups or            drop-offs. Many thanks for 

your continued support 
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